
Providing a Safe and Secure Learning Environment 

 In this nation over the past few years, and more and more frequently, there have been a 

number of cases where student safety has been challenged by some sort of aggressive 

person(s). Some of these situations have involved a firearm but there have been many 

instances when the aggressive person was instead armed with a knife or some other sort of 

assault item. These occurrences usually do not make the news and therefore are not quite as 

well known. Here at Grass Lake Community Schools, we take student safety very seriously. At 

this time, we have a locked-door policy so please be aware that the school secretaries will be 

asking any visitors for information prior to allowing entrance. The district has upgraded its 

security system which will incorporate new technology that has been integrated with the 

county sheriff’s department. 


